
Fall Membership Meeting Photos 

 

DCBA New Members Ralph W. Slyster, Esquire (Woodburn Law), Alexandria Ebbert, 

Esquire(Dauphin County Public Defender’s Office), Kathryn Bosomworth Daczka, Esquire 

(PA State Police) and Kyle David Daczka, Esquire (solo) with DCBA President Paula J. 

McDermott & President Judge Hon. John F. Cherry.  Congratulations all new 



President Judge Hon. John F. Cherry, PBA Pro Bon Coordinator David K. Trevaskis, 

Esquire, Hon. Lori K. Serratelli and DCBA President Paula J. McDermott.  

Congratulations Judge Serratelli on receiving the 2021 PBA Pro Bono Lawyer of the 

Year. 



 


